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Oregon does not need any more restrictions,  licenses, background checks or fees 

regarding obtaining or owning a firearm.  None of these bills will do anything to stop 

criminals or those with mental illness from committing crimes with a firearm.  It will 

infringe on the 2nd amendment rights of law abiding citizens. 


